



16 May 2019

Excellencies,

As co-facilitators to lead the intergovernmental consultations on the date and modalities related to the commemoration of the 75th anniversary of the United Nations in 2020, we would like to express our appreciation for your active participation in this process.

Taking into account Member States' views expressed at our last informal meeting, on 13 May, we have prepared the enclosed second revised draft resolution. As mentioned previously, it is our intention to finalise the draft resolution and complete our work by end-May.

In this regard, we would like to invite Member States to discuss this second revised draft at our next meeting on Monday, 20 May 2019 at 3PM in Conference Room 2. Please note also that we have been informed by the Secretariat that no interpretation services will be available during this meeting due to other on-going meetings.

We thank you for all your ideas and concrete proposals. As co-facilitators, we remain deeply committed to an open, transparent and inclusive process and we encourage all interested delegations to share their ideas or raise any concerns they may have with us directly. The contact points are Ms. Shuo Wang (wang_shuo@mfa.gov.sg) from the Mission of Singapore and Ms. Sesselja Sigurdardóttir (ss@mfa.is) from the Mission of Iceland.

Please accept, Excellencies, the assurances of our highest consideration.

Burhan Gafoor Permanent Representative of Singapore to the United Nations Bergdís Ellertsdóttir
Permanent Representative of Iceland
to the United Nations

To: All Permanent Representatives and Permanent Observers of the United Nations New York